REMINDER EMAIL SEND 9/23/14
Hey all,

We have had 16 farms complete our survey- Please take 2-3 minutes and click your way through this, it enables us to serve you better. We are hoping to have collected all response by the early next week.


You can take the survey here: https://cornell.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_cRV5fnAgkokemtn

Thanks! Matt


[bookmark: _GoBack]FIRST EMAIL SENT 9/3/2014
Hey everyone,

Monika, Avi, and I are working on a SARE project concerning season extension via high tunnel usage and cold storage needs.  We have constructed a short survey at the link below and ask you to complete it in the next week or so.  The results will guide our plans for upcoming workshops, etc...

You can take the survey here: https://cornell.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_cRV5fnAgkokemtn

We don't send out many surveys, so I hope you will take the time to do this one. Thanks!


Matt LeRoux
Ag. Marketing Specialist
Cornell Cooperative Extension- Tompkins County
607-272-2292

